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I hope you enjoyed the World Book Day 

newsletter last week along with the class videos. 

It was a fabulous day and even included a special 

lunch menu.  

This week we started by celebrating 

women in our whole school assembly on Monday in 

readiness for International Women's Day on 

Tuesday. I showed the children pictures of 

women whom I admire and was so impressed that 

they knew all of them. This included Marie Curie, 

Coco Chanel, Mother Teresa, Jane Austen and 

Malala Yousafzai.  

The Early Years children have been off to  

Spitalfields Farm this week. They came back so 

full of their adventures seeing 'giant chickens', 

noisy donkeys and feeding goats. They also have 

some very special visitors hatching in their 

classroom! 

Artburst were in Year 4 this week. The 

children spent the day doing art and are now not 

convinced they need to do anything other than 

that in school.  

Gemma, the new headteacher, spent the 

afternoon in school on Wednesday. She was able 

to meet the senior leadership team and visit the 

children in the classrooms. She is going to pop in 

over the next few weeks as part of the handover 

process.  

We will be having a session for parents 

and carers on Friday 18th March covering 

children's mental health and wellbeing and the 

school approach to managing emotions - the 

Zones of Regulation. All welcome in the library.  

Have a good weekend,  Sharon 

 

 
 

 

We didn’t include the praise 

postcards names in the special 

Chatter last week so these are the 

names for the past two weeks:  

 Sprouts – Telico and Nate 

Elsie and Joseph 

Broccoli – Ahlam and Henry 

Mabel and Finn 

Curly Kale – Joseph and Rhys 

Ifza and Modasir 

Beetroot – Akram and Charlotte 

Angel and Sasha 

Basil – Tara and Yaqub 

Kyseon and Sven 

Thyme – Zayn and Bea 

Zayema and Aggie 

Mint – Khadijah and Sam 

Seanan and Jessie 

Lavender – Zaheerah and Carys 

Henry and Kaiyed 

Cherry – Dylan and Sinoi 

Nazifa and Sienna 

Rowan – Aayan and Joey 

Maariya and Musa 

Oak – Alessandro and Mohammed 

Renee and Ali 

Willow – Albie and Reggie 

Asia and Zak 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th March: parent workshop: zones of regulation and well-being in school – all welcome, 9am in the library 

Friday 18th March: Red Nose day. Children are encouraged to wear their red noses and dress in red to support Comic 

Relief. Throughout the day the children will be telling jokes and making each other laugh in their phase groups. If you 

wish to make a donation to the charity please bring in £1.   
Friday 25th March, after school cake sale to support the relief effort in Ukraine. Please contact the PTA if you can 

bake or help at the event. 

Thursday 31st March from 2pm: Family Day event, come and join your child in class for an hour.  

School closes at 2pm on Friday 1st April for Easter holidays until Tuesday April. 8.30am. 

Red nose day Friday 18th March 
We will be selling plastic-free red noses for £1.50 
in the  
mornings 
while 
stocks last. 
 
 
 


